ADVANCE \y108

May 20, 2009
The Honorable Daniel Akaka

Chairman, Senate Veterans Affairs Committee

United States Senate

412 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-224-9575
Dear Chairman Akaka:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports “The Veterans’ Insurance and Benefits Enhancement Act” (S. 728) that would mandate the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to provide level-premium term life insurance to veterans under age 65 with service-connected disabilities, and increase from $20,000 to $30,000 the maximum amount of supplemental insurance provided through the VA for totally disabled veterans. The bill also increases the maximum loan guarantee amount under the veterans’ mortgage life insurance program from $90,000 to $150,000, then to $200,000 after January 1, 2012.

The Association stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 111th Congress. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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